
United Way of Jackson County is committed to standing with our community and supporting 
those impacted by the COVID-19 outbreak.  

Together, we will overcome this pandemic by making sure the most vulnerable among us are 
protected. 

 

RESOURCES FOR FOLKS IMPACTED BY COVID-19 

RogueValley.recovers.org  

Website collector for individuals and organizations with interest in volunteering, making 
donations and to register non-medical, non-first-responder needs that aren’t being met. 

https://roguevalley.recovers.org/ 

 

Oregon Unemployment Online Claim System: 
https://secure.emp.state.or.us/ocs4/index.cfm?u=F20200317A055946B89883528.6819&lang=E 

 

CONCERNED ABOUT COVID-19 and IMMIGRATION STATUS? U.S. Citizenship and Immigration 
Services (USCIS) encourages all those, including aliens, with symptoms that resemble 
Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) (fever, cough, shortness of breath) to seek necessary 
medical treatment or preventive services.  Such treatment or preventive services will not 
negatively affect any alien as part of a future Public Charge analysis.  For more information—
https://www.uscis.gov/greencard/public-charge 

 

Covid-19 FAQ: 
https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/DISEASESCONDITIONS/DISEASESAZ/Pages/COVID19-
FAQ.aspx 

 

Crater Lake Boy Scouts activities to do at home 

https://www.craterlakecouncil.org/scouting-at-home/  

 

MENTAL HEALTH RESOURCES 

 NAMI—National Alliance on Mental Illness 

https://www.nami.org/About-NAMI/NAMI-News/2020/NAMI-Updates-on-the-
Coronavirus 

JACKSON COUNTY MENTAL HEALTH CRISIS LINE  

541-774-8201 

 https://jacksoncountyor.org/hhs/Mental-Health/Crisis-Treatment-Services 
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CO-QUARANTINED WITH AN ABUSER? Worried about having to self-isolate from coronavirus in 
a dangerous home situation? Please reach out—contact the National Domestic Violence 
Hotline: 

CALL 1-800-799-7233 

TTY 1-800-787-3224  

CHAT at thehotline.org 

Text LOVEIS to 22522 

 

COVID-19 NEWS 

LOCAL—Jackson County Public Health https://jacksoncountyor.org/hhs/Public-Health/Public-
Health-News-Information 

 

STATE—Oregon Health Authority  

https://www.oregon.gov/oha/PH/DISEASESCONDITIONS/DISEASESAZ/Pages/emerging-
respiratory-infections.aspx 

 

NATIONAL—Centers for Disease Control and 
Preventionhttps://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html 

APHA/American Public Health Association—https://apha.org/topics-and-
issues/communicable-disease/coronavirus 

 

GLOBAL: The World Health Organization guides the global response. 

https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019 

 

TESTING 

Governor Kate Brown announced on March 5th that the State of Oregon has reached an 
agreement with health insurance companies to waive cost-sharing for customers who need 
Coronavirus (COVID-19) testing. For more information, visit 
https://www.oregon.gov/newsroom/Pages/NewsDetail.aspx?newsid=36097 

 

PROTECT YOUR HEALTH 

CDC Protect Yourself - CDC 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prepare/prevention.html 

 

IF YOU ARE AT HIGHER RISK 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/specific-groups/high-risk-
complications.html?CDC_AA_refVal=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cdc.gov%2Fcoronavirus%2F20
19-ncov%2Fhigh-risk%2Fhigh-risk-complications.html  
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FOR ORGANIZATIONS 

RogueValley.recovers.org  

Website collector for individuals and organizations with interest in volunteering, making 
donations and to register non-medical, non-first-responder needs that aren’t being met. 

https://roguevalley.recovers.org/ 

Continuum of Care (CoC) for organizations helping people who are not housed) 

www.jacksoncountycoc.org  

HUD Resources for Organizations 

COVID-19 Infectious Disease Prevention & Response – Check this page for frequent updates 
and resources from HUD, including the Infectious Disease Toolkit for CoCs 

Link for agencies to apply to the Oregon Community Foundation 

https://oregoncf.org/news/covid-19/ 
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